
 

 

 

22.05.23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Over the next few days, we are expecting some hot and sunny weather and would 

therefore like to let you know our procedures for the application of sun cream. We use 

a good quality, high factor sun cream in school and are happy to apply this to children 

where consent has been given. We are aware that some children may be allergic or 

have reactions to certain creams; in those cases we would be happy for you to send a 

suitable sun cream in with your child (named please so they don’t get mixed up) and 

with your permission we would apply this. It would be helpful if this could be left in 

school and would be returned to you at the end of the term.  

Please could we also ask you to send the children with sun hats and where possible a 

legionnaire hat (the ones with the piece covering the neck). We have water available 

to the children permanently and will ensure that all children are drinking plenty. 

We would like to reassure you that in extreme heat we would always limit the amount 

of time the children are outside, especially during the strong midday sun. 

We would be grateful if you could complete the ParentMail form as soon as possible 

so we are prepared for the, hopefully, lovely summer.  

Thank you for your valued and continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery Team 

Safety in the Sun  

We will shortly be sending out a ParentMail form that will enable you to choose from 

one of the following options below. We would be grateful if you could complete this 

as soon as possible. Many thanks  

 I give my permission for nursery staff to apply sun cream to my child. 

 I do not give permission for nursery staff to apply sun cream to my child. 

 I will be sending my own sun cream with my child. 

 I will apply once a day sun cream that will not need any reapplication. 

 

 

 

Safety in the Sun 

 

 


